
          

      Autumn Walks 2025 

                                              Weeks beginning: 

              20th October, 3rd November  &10th November 

     £50 per group of up to 30 walkers 

The “Autumn Walks” are an event for all sections with their leaders. 

Walks will take place during 3 weeks: 20 - 24 October, 3 – 7 

November, 10 - 14 November. There will be two walks on each 

evening. 

 

First arrival time 5:30pm finishing at 7:15pm  Second arrival time 7:30pm finishing at 9:15pm 

Cost is £50 per group with a maximum number of walkers 30 people unless previously 

arranged. 

Walks will take place most evenings and will last about an hour.  They often include a story, 

game, star gazing, bat watch etc. depending on the age and size of the group. 

Meet your walk guide on the field next to the car park at Chigwell Row.  From here you will 

have a brief of what to expect and some basic rules before setting out on your walk and there 

will be the opportunity to purchase glow sticks for £1 each should you wish.  Each route will 

be led by one of our team who has knowledge of the local area and the route you will take. 

On return to Chigwell Row there will be a hot drink provided for you around the campfire.  

Early groups are welcome to stay and have their own campfire after the walk if they wish, but 

should plan to depart by 8:45pm.  Late groups please plan to depart by 9:30pm 

Walks will take place in all weather conditions other than the most severe so come prepared!  

If you are concerned then please contact us on the day to check if the walk will take place. 

Early booking is essential as places are limited 

Please email or phone us to check availability and to reserve a place on a walk.   

Following your successful reservation you will be sent an invoice with details of how to pay. 

You will then receive a booking confirmation including further details about what to wear and 

what to bring with you.   

Provisional walk bookings will be held for 10 days, after that time they will go on offer to other 

groups, please contact us if you need more time.  Places will only be final on receipt of your booking 

form and payment. 

For more information contact us at 
Girlguiding Chigwell Row 
141 Lambourne Road 
Chigwell Row, Essex, IG7 6EN 
 

 
www.chigwellrow.org.uk 
info@chigwellrow.org.uk 

Telephone:  020 8500 2450 
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